Town Clerk

From:

Bev Huntley <bevhuntley11@gmail.com> on behalf of Bev Huntley

Sent:

Tuesday, June 30, 2020 10:20 PM

To:

townclerk@townofmorrisct.com; mplstaff@bibilo.org; Elena Granoth; Nancy Lundquist;

sally.irwin42@gmail.com; Ginny Williamson; Jennifer Whittlesey;

maureenfitzpatrick@hotmail.com; Denis Williamson

Subject:

Morris Public Library Board of Directors Special Meeting June 30, 2020

Nancy Lundquist called the meeting to order at 5pm.

PRESENT: Nancy Lundquist, Sally Irwin, Maureen Fitzpatrick, Jennifer Whittlesey, Bev Huntley and Elena Granoth, Library

Director

ABSENT: Ginny Williamson VISITOR: Libby O'Conor

RECOMMENDATION of CANDIDATE for LIBRARY STAFF VACANCY:

Elena presented and recommended Libby O'Connor to the Board of Directors to fill the vacant position of Library Staff. Sally moved to accept the recommendation of the Library Director, Nancy seconded and the motion passed. The Board of Directors will forward the recommendation to the Board of Selectmen, that Libby O'Connor be hired for the position of Library Staff. Nancy so moved, Sally seconded and the motion passed.

This will be sent by e-mail to expedite the process.

Jenn moved to adjourn the meeting, Sally seconded and the motion passed. The meeting adjourned at 5:10pm.

Respectfully Submitted, Beverly Huntley Secretary 8:56 A.M.